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Marvelous Monday Meals!

On the first day of school, Monday, August 31, 2020, SLPS will launch a new, five-day
meal plan for students. The new program serves 8am to 1pm every Monday from
designated schools.

As we gear up for the new plan, this Friday, August 21, 2020, marks the end of the
District's seven-day family meal service.

In the new plan, meal distribution is on Mondays. Please see the newly updated list of
meal distribution sites. Every Monday (except holidays), families can take home a five-
day meal kit, which includes five breakfasts and five lunches, for each student enrolled
and studying virtually in any program at SLPS.

In order to receive meals, students or parents/guardians must present the student’s
meal service Personal Identification Number (PIN).

If you are new to the District or do not remember your PIN, please contact:
Your home school (even though we're studying virtually, students are still assigned
to a home school), or

Food and Nutrition Services Department: Tenecia Williams, Accountability Specialist,
314-345-2308; or Althea Albert-Santiago, Director, 314-345-4519
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http://d31hzlhk6di2h5.cloudfront.net/20200818/eb/89/0f/0f/1c16452d2c61f1517800452e/meal_distro_revised_august_18.pdf
http://d31hzlhk6di2h5.cloudfront.net/20200818/eb/89/0f/0f/1c16452d2c61f1517800452e/meal_distro_revised_august_18.pdf

